Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 9:35 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Fulks, Brett

Subject: Closure Report and Final C-141 for 2RP-3345 (Algerita 32 State Com #1)

Attachments: Algerita 32 State Com #1 Closure Report.pdf; Algerita 32 State Com #1 final C-141-signed.pdf

Mike and Crystal,
Please see the attached closure report and Final C-141. Devon request NMOCD closure for 2RP-3345.

Thanks,

Mike Shoemaker
EHS Representative

Devon Energy Corporation
6488 Seven Rivers Highway
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
575-746-5566 Office
575-513-5035 Mobile

devon

From: David Adkins [mailto:dadkins@talonlpe.com]

Sent: Friday, September 01, 2017 5:03 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Kimberly M. Wilson <kwilson@talonlpe.com>; Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>; Weaver, Crystal,
EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Algerita 32 State Com #1 - 30-015-35339 — 2RP-3345

Thanks Mike!
David J. Adkins
District Manager

Talon/LPE

[please forgive any spelling/grammatical errors as this was sent by mobile device]

On Sep 1, 2017, at 4:54 PM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote:

<image001.jpg>
RE: Devon Energy * Algerita 32 St. 1 * 2RP-3345 * DOR: 10/3/2015

Kimberly,



Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved with the following:
Target remediation goal for chloride levels in sidewalls is 600 mg/kg.

OCD believes groundwater could possibly be encountered at shallower depths than indicated in the
proposal, however, based on the vertical delineation performed, and current OCD spill guidance, the
proposal is approved.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human
health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for
compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Kimberly M. Wilson [mailto:kwilson@talonlpe.com]

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2017 11:42 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>; David Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>; Weaver,
Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Subject: Algerita 32 State Com #1 - 30-015-35339 — 2RP-3345

Mike,

Please find attached the work plan for the above referenced location. We would like to move
on this early next week.

Thank you.

Kimberly

Kimberly M. Wilson
Project Manager

Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4023

Cell: 575.602.3826

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s),

are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,

retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return
e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.



